
  

 
 

 

 

Newsletter Term 3 Week 7 27th August 2019 

Templestowe Heights Primary School Values 
 

Persistence       Respect       Courage        Responsibility 
       “inspiring learners for life” 

 

Friday 30th August 
Father’s Day Breakfast From 8.00am 

Father’s Day Stall from 9.00am 
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Art Show  

There’s only 6 more sleeps until our biannual Art Show where we celebrate all our children as 
artists, exhibiting their work for all to see. This years’ Art Show is bigger and better than ever, 
the exhibits are made up of over 2000 pieces of student work.  

There are a range of awards and prizes that will be revealed on opening night by our guest 
judges. These include 70 highly recommended awards and prizes to the value of $150.00 for a 
student in F-2, Year 3/4 and Year 5/6.  

On opening night there will also be a variety of free entertainment to enjoy:  

 Voting for the 'people's choice' of art (the winner of this lucky prize receives an $80.00 Heide Museum of 
Modern Art voucher). 

 Mona Lisa photographs  

 Mirka Mora wings photographs   

 A scavenger hunt  

 Height chart  

 As well as our special guest magician who will be performing in the multi - purpose room 5.30- 6.00pm.  

A reminder that entry on opening night is a gold coin donation per family. The Art Show will be open each night 
after 5th - 11th September 3.30-4.30pm. We are looking forward to seeing you there!  

Tournament of the Minds 

On Sunday our two Tournament of the Minds 
(TOM) teams competed in the regional 
competition at La Trobe University. The 
students were amazing as they performed a 10-
minute skit in a 3m x 3m square related to a 
problem they needed to solve. The students 
were judged on a broad criteria including 
creativity and organisation. A huge thank you to 
Sylvia Petrovska who supported our students 
for the past term and a half as she prepared the 
students for TOM success.  
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2nd September 
“Hats On” Day 



Father’s Day  

On Friday from 8am onwards our Parents & Friends will be hosting our Father’s Day breakfast in the multi-purpose 
room. As a way of saying thank you, fathers or a special adult are invited to come along and have a hot chocolate 
and treat before making their way to their child’s classroom at 8:45am to show off their classroom. This is a free 
event and no tickets are required, simply turn up and enjoy! From 9am we will also be running our Father’s Day 
stall in the library. 

Athletics Day 

On Monday all our students and staff hopped on a coach and travelled to Doncaster Athletics track for a day of 
running, jumping, throwing and chanting. It was enjoyable to see all our students participate in events for their 
houses. Our athletics day carnival is unique to our school as not many other schools take all their students to 
participate in such a day. A massive thank you to the super organised Kate Stacker for planning an amazing day, 
she also brought the beautiful weather! 

    

       
Game Time  

Just when we thought our week couldn’t get any bigger in the sporting department, on Wednesday afternoon we 
had a visit from some very BIG basketball players from the South East Phoenix NBL team. Our 410 students were 
treated to a match where some of our older students played against the Phoenix. We were all entertained as the 
Phoenix players showed off their sublime skills of dribbling, long range shooting and many students were 
slammed dunked on! The atmosphere was exciting and could not have been possible if it were not for Kate 
Stacker. Thank you Kate for providing such a special experience for our students.  

Rhys Coulson 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

FROM THE OFFICE 

Cupcake Thank You 
Thank you to everyone who purchased a cupcake on our Cupcake Day last week.  Together we raised $539.15 
that will go towards the RSPCA fundraising efforts. 

Compass Excursions – Notices and Payments 
All notifications for excursions and events will now be sent to everyone via Compass.  Make sure you have your 
notification set to ‘ON’ for COMPASS so that you stay up to date. Payments and permissions can be made easily 
by accessing your account. 

 

User Tips 
 

 Current excursions can been seen in the Green Box on the home screen of your Compass app or in the 

green box on your browser on your laptop/computer. 

 To give consent and make payments, click on the green box, go to the excursion, fill in the appropriate 

fields and give consent.  If you are then prompted to make a payment continue doing so as directed. 

   If there is NO OPTION TO MAKE A PAYMENT this means that the excursion has already been paid for. 

(Please do not make a Bpay payment). 

 To see a list of all excursions and their status click on this button on the top left hand corner of 

your home screen. Choose ‘Events’, browse the list and click on the event to see all the details pertaining 

to it. 

 

Hats On Day Monday 2nd September 
Templestowe Heights Primary is a Sun Smart school. This means from the 1st September until 
the 30th April all students must wear their school hats, either wide brimmed or legionnaire-
styled. If your child has lost or misplaced their school hat, you can purchase one from the 
office or visit PSW at 12 Strathalbyn Street, Kew East.  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2019 

Term 3 

Friday 30th August 
Father’s Day Stall 

Father’s Day Breakfast – 8.00am -8.45am 

Monday 2nd September Hats On Day Beings 

Wednesday 4th September ART SHOW 5.00pm – 7.30pm (Opening Ceremony 6.00pm) 

Thursday 12th September District Athletics Sports 

Friday 13th September Year 3/4 Wheel Talk Excursion 

Wednesday 18th September School Council Meeting 

Friday 20th September Term 3 Ends – 2.30pm Dismissal 

 

TERM DATES 2019 

Term 3 Monday 15th July to Friday 20th September 

Term 4 Monday 7th October to Friday 20th December 

Pupil Free Days 2019 

Monday 4th November 



 

Father’s Day Breakfast and Stall – Friday 30th August – TOMORROW! 

A special Father's Day breakfast will be held for all the dads/special people on Friday 30th August from 8am 
onwards in the multipurpose room. The kids will treat their dads to a hot chocolate or coffee and something 
sweet. 

Bec Banez and the Father's Day Stall team have been busy selecting some wonderful gifts for the kids to choose 

from for their dad/grandpa/uncle/special person. The stall will be held on Friday 30th August after drop off in 

the Library. Volunteers will be needed to help run the stall.  

P&F Team - Cecile, Fiona, Oula & Sarah   thpspaf@gmail.com 

https://www.facebook.com

/search/top/?q=thps%20soc

ial%20events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Year Name Received Award…. 

FN Cooper We spotted you demonstrating the character strength of team work during maths this 
week. You worked cooperatively with your learning buddy and made sure his ideas 
were heard. You always listen to others, share your ideas and make sure everyone is 
involved. Thank you for always making us feel included!   

3/4J Quentin Quentin, hooray! You are showing bravery by taking an authorial risk with your writing, 
discovering that – as long as it makes sense – it can be humorous and writing can be 
fun! Keep up the explorations and discoveries, Quentin     

5/6P Yau Displaying the character strength of ‘Teamwork’. When participating in small 
groups or a team, Yau is a dedicated, reliable, and contributing member. She helps 
her team reach their goals and shares her positive attitude to learning. Yau 
approaches new situations with excitement and energy. This has been evident 
when participating in Tournament of Minds. Yau, thank-you for your zestful energy 
that you bring to our class everyday!!!  

mailto:thpspaf@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=thps%2520social%2520events
https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=thps%2520social%2520events
https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=thps%2520social%2520events


           Art Show Grand Opening 

Wednesday 4th September 2019 
5.00pm – 6.00 pm – Art Show begins food & drinks available. 

5.30pm – 6.00pm – Performance (Multipurpose Room) 

6.00pm – Art Show Grand Opening Ceremony  

7.30pm – Art Show Ends 

The Art will be on display for viewing from Thursday 5th September until Wednesday 11th 
September between 3.30pm – 4.30pm 
There is only 6 more sleeps until our biannual Art Show where we celebrate all our children as artists, 
exhibiting their work for all to see. This year’s Art Show is bigger and better than ever, the exhibits are 
made up of over 2000 pieces of student work.  
There are a range of awards and prizes that will be revealed on opening night by our guest judges. These 
include 70 highly recommended awards and prizes to the value of $150.00 for a student in F-2, Year 3/4 
and Year 5/6.  
On opening night there will also be a variety of free entertainment to enjoy:  

 Voting for the 'people's choice' of art (the winner of this lucky prize receives an $80.00 Heide 
Museum of Modern Art voucher). 

 Mona Lisa photographs  
 Mirka Mora wings photographs   
 A scavenger hunt  
 Height chart  
 As well as our special guest magician who will be performing in the multi - purpose room 5.30- 

6.00pm.  
A reminder that entry on opening night is a gold coin donation per family. The Art Show will be open 
each night after 5th - 11th September 3.30-4.30pm. We are looking forward to seeing you there!  

Raffle Tickets & Food Orders 
A notice were sent home with your eldest child in Monday containing information about the Art Show raffle and 
food available on the night. Please ensure you submit your food order Wednesday 28th August and your raffle 
tickets by Friday 6th September. 

Donuts are available for purchase on the night for $1.50 each. 

Entry on opening night is a gold coin donation per family. The Art Show will be open each night after 5th - 11th 
September 3.30-4.30pm.  

Regards Joy Birrell (Art Teacher) 

 

 

  



 



SCHOOL CALENDAR SPONSORS 
A Big Thank You to our calendar advertisers for your sponsorship this year. 

 

  



 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Department of Education and Training does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by 
the DET for the accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. This school is in line with the DET Policy. 



 

  



 



 

Cancelled Cancelled 

Cancelled Cancelled 


